From: registrar

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Wednesday, February 17, 2021 7:46:11 AM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 6:57 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-16

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Marilyn Elliott

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I have read the letter that Hydro One sent to customers whose seasonal rates are going to R2 residential low density.
My calculations show that my hydro bills will increase approximately 112%. This seems extremely unfair. We have
a seasonal cottage. The hydro is only actually used 7 months of the year. It is not winterized, it is not insulated. We
cannot use it in the winter. But I still pay to have it delivered to the cottage anyways. When I asked about having it
disconnected for the winter and connected in the spring, the cost was more then the hydro costs and I was told they
wouldn't come necessarily when I wanted it back on. Our cottage is in an area where there are other cottages and
permanent homes. If my cottage was considered any other classification my bill would rise minimally or decrease.
This cottage has been in our family since 1967. It is not fancy, or full of amenities but it let's us gather for family

times.

I strongly object to this rise in our rates. To go from paying approximately 700.00/ year to over 1400.00/year is

ludicrous.

-- Attachment --





